







copy to

September 20th 1996



Dear Friends,

Last summer I travelled to Kyoto to be present at the meeting of the I.K.F.. Many items were on the agenda and I think that it was very important for us to have representatives during that meeting. Also Wolfgang Demski and John Howell were present.

As treasurer of the EKF and auditor of the IKF, I am very concerned about the financial situation in

our world of kendo.

An example of this is the financial responsibility for the coming world championships. As you will have seen, during only a part of the championships the hotelexpenses will be paid by the organising country for participants and a manager. For delegationleaders, coaches and IKF officials does this mean, that they have to pay all their expenses themselves, unless they have other resources.

s you know, the general assembly of the E.K.F. will be held in Kyoto on March, 25th 1997 from 13.00 to 17.00 hours. After that, normally an EKF dinner will be organised. The dinner will cost about Yen 7.000 p.p. which is ECU 50.-- p.p.. When 35 persons participate it will cost about ECU 1800.-- or

more.

The board of the EKF kindly requests you to fill in the enclosed questionnaire and return it to the treasurer as soon as possible, but not later then December 31st 1996.

Thanking you in advance, I remain, Dear Friends,

Sincerely Yours,

I WM I MM

Hein Odinot Treasurer.

documents